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The B.C. Wildlife Federation (BCWF) is updating the Wetland Plants of B.C. guide.
As part of the Version 3 update, the guide is being restructured, and existing
photos are being replaced with those for which we have permission from
photographers to include in both digital and printed formats. Due to copyright
issues with photos currently included in the guide sourced from iNaturalist, the
book has been unable to be printed for cost recovery to date.

As part of this update BCWF is looking for photos of specific plant species that can
be used in print (Page 2). Photos will be credited to the photographer in this
guide.

By submitting photos as part of this project to submission@bcwf.bc.ca, you
consent to the B.C. Wildlife Federation and their partners using the submitted
photos for plant ID training purposes, and other uses that include but are not
limited to promotion, education, illustration, and advertising. Photo credit will be
given for the photos used. The resource will be freely available in digital format,
and available in print in the future.

By submitting your photos, you acknowledge that you relinquish any interest or
ownership in the submitted material (the “Product”), including the copyright, and
agree that the Product may be used without compensation or notice. By
submitting photos, you waive any right to inspect, approve, and/or otherwise
control the Product’s use.

Please note, photos for the Wetland Plants of B.C. guide should exclusively
feature plants without any people in the frames. For uses involving identifying
pictures that include people, an additional consent form will be required.

Photos will be accepted throughout the 2024 season as part of the BCWF Plant
Bingo contest, stay tuned for details.



